O NOTICE TO READERS

It has come to the attention of the ARAL editors that two passages in the paper by Na-
kahara and Black on pages 06.1 to 06.17 in ARAL volume 30 No 1 March 2007 might
be interpreted to imply negative comment in relation to a person indirectly referred to
in this paper.

The ARAL editors advise that the comments were not intended to be negative, and
they sincerely regret any offence that may have been caused by the publication of this
material. For this reason, they have arranged for the two passages to be removed from
the online version of ARAL.

Roland Sussex
Rachel Varshney
Editors, ARAL

02.1 AUSTRALIAN REVIEW OF APPLIED LINGUISTICS, VOLUME 31, NUMBER 1, 2008 MONASH UNIVERSITY EPRESS



	Notice to readers



